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Literacy

We are still having fun learning new word
families each week! We have completed

the word families beginning with the 
letter /a/ and will start learning the /i/ 
word family words this month.  I would 
encourage you to review all the word 

families that we have learned. During the 
any new sight words to the list, but will 

review the words we have already 
learned.  If you feel your child is ready 

to move on and learn new words, I 
encourage you to do so.  Please keep 

practicing them at home. 

Writing

Math

The children have come a long way with 
their writing since the beginning of the 
year. Now that we have completed the 
alphabet, we will go back and review the
 proper formation of all the lowercase 

letters. During our Writer’s Workshop we 
will continue to label our pictures and 

start writing plans.

Important Dates

April 14th - NO SCHOOL

April 19th - Summer Fun Program

We will continue to learn the numbers to 
20. We will also start working on 

nonstandard measurement, as well as 
adding and subtracting sets. We will also 

review other concepts we have 
learned this year. 

Science
In science we have been learning about 

the characteristics of the day and night 
sky and how one changes into the other. 

We will now start to learn about living 
and non-living things. We will also learn 
about the life cycle of a butterfly.  

EARTH DAY
In honor of Earth Day, Saturday, April 22, 

we will be planting a butterfly garden. 
Please bring in a small plant

by Monday, April 17.

CLASS PROGRAM
Our Class program theme will be 

“Summer Fun.” It will be held on April 19th 
at 9:00 am. Please have your child wear 

summer clothes (bathing suit with 
cover up, flip flops, sunglasses, tropical 

sundress or shirt). Also, please have 
your child at school by 8:45am so we 

can line up for the show.


